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From: Staton, Jennifer A
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 2:21 PM
To: Washington, Nathan
Cc: Foster, James H
Subject: RE: Beaufort County School District TPA Information request

Mr. Washington- 
 
The current TPA is Brentwood Services Administrators.  The Beaufort County School District (BCSD) rebids TPA services 
every five years.  The current contract will expire at the end of June of 2023, and the BCSD will issue a request for 
proposals in the spring prior to contract expiration. 
 
Jennifer Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
Beaufort County School District 
843-322-2355 | Fax: 843-322-2389 
 
From: Washington, Nathan <nathan.washington@careworkscomp.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 12:05 PM 
To: Staton, Jennifer A <Jennifer.Staton@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: Beaufort County School District TPA Information request 
 
** WARNING: This email originated from outside of Beaufort County School District’s email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ** 
 

This message was sent securely using Zix®  
 
 
 
Hi Jennifer,  
 
Please provide me with information in regards to who your current TPA, third party administrator is for 
the school district's workers compensation and when the contract expires.  After receipt of this 
information, I will know when to send you all information from York Risk in the future so you can 
compare to your current TPA.  Please call me if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Nathan Washington III 
Inside Sales Representative 
o.   614.526.7284 

f.   614.210.5531 

CareWorksComp 
5500 Glendon Court 
Dublin, OH 43016 
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The information transmitted in this email, including any attachments, is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and it may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or 
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited, and all 
liability arising therefrom is disclaimed. If you received this email in error, please reply to the sender notifying the sender of same 
and delete the material from any computer. 
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